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Vancouver, Canada and Paris France: CTMI announced today the successful 
implementation of the 'Request for Proposal' (RFP) module in its CTMI-eVault project 
family.

The RFP module is geared towards the interchange of ideas, research results, engineering 
studies and the like between a government department on the one hand, and a private firm - 
be it small, medium-size or big - on the other - fundamentally enhancing trust between 
potential partners  on steps in the digital supply chain.

Two modes are available in CTMI-eVault:

The first is a large-scale bulk account for a government department or utility to administer a 
RFP for a project, complete with auto-notarized submission by RFP business participants that
of course also include digital receipts.

The second is a one-time individual account for use by the RFP business participant for the 
specific RFP in question, again with auto-notarized submissions that include digital receipts.
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